
GREAT BEDWYN PARISH COUNCIL 

 

All parishioners are invited to the ANNUAL PARISH MEETING hosted by GREAT 

BEDWYN PARISH COUNCIL to be held at Great Bedwyn Memorial Hall, Frog 

Lane, Great Bedwyn on Thursday 12th April 2018 at 7.30pm. Doors open from 

7.00pm for informal discussion. 

  

  

Agenda  

1. Apologies for absence  

2. Minutes of APM held on 27 April 2017.  

3. Chairman’s Report – Cllr Charles Howell  

4. Wiltshire Council Update – Cllr. Wheeler  

5. Reports from local Organisations – as received.   

  

  

  

Charles Howell Chairman Great Bedwyn Parish Council      8 April 2018 


